
 

Nogies Creek Garlic Mustard Pull 

 

To the many people who come to Nogies Creek to recreate, take in the surroundings,                                                                         
or call this place home: With usage comes responsibility, with active stewardship comes                                                 

preservation, for the longterm enjoyment of this beautiful place! 

 

   On Saturday May 13th
 

        from 12:30 – 3:30 

We invite you to join the ranks of being an environmental steward of Nogies Creek near Bobcaygeon Ontario. 

A few patches of garlic mustard are in the early infestation. Let’s work together to remove it and preserve this 

beautiful creek in all it’s natural splendor. Meeting on Bass Lake Road, specific location TBD.                              

Supplies and light refreshments will be provided. 

 

Garlic Mustard – Alliaria petiolata 

Is an aggressive invader of forest and riverside habitats. If left 

unchecked, it can quickly establish large populations that push 

beneficial native species out of the way. The first step is 

preventing its spread. But once it is there, the next step is 

active removal. 
 

Register online (click link): http://conta.cc/2pqD6WQ   

or contact Colleen Dempster at colleenmiddle@gmail.com 

 

This event is organized in association with the Nogies Creek Working Group and supported by Kawartha Conservation.  
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